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Item No. 945−Waiver/Reduction of Parking Charges. 
 
Issue No. 5 
 
Effective Date:  October 1, 2025 
 
  
 The Port Everglades Chief Executive may waive the parking fees set forth in Item 
1135 when the Port Everglades Chief Executive determines that such waiver is in the 
best interest of Broward County, except the following additional requirements and 
limitations shall apply in the specific situations identified below: 
 

Cruise Events: Parking fees for guests attending inaugural promotional activities 
(christening, naming, commissioning, dedication, or maiden voyage) of a new cruise ship 
being homeported at Port Everglades (“Cruise Event”) may be reduced by the Port 
Everglades Executive by up to fifty percent (50%) per vehicle, provided the total reduction 
for the Cruise Event must not exceed ten thousand dollars ($10,000.00) without approval 
by the Board of County Commissioners.  The cruise line may opt to directly pay the 
reduced charge (e.g., the remaining fifty percent 50%) or provide a voucher for their 
guests to pay the reduced rate.  To apply for the reduction, the cruise line must send a 
written request to the Port Everglades Chief Executive in a timely manner to allow the 
Port Everglades Chief Executive sufficient time to review the request before the Cruise 
Event.  When determining whether to reduce the parking fees for the Cruise Event, the 
Port Everglades Chief Executive may consider factors including, but not limited to, parking 
availability, length of stay, and the absence of operational interference with other Port 
Users and activities.  Approval by the Board of County Commissioners is required for 
reduction of parking fees of more than fifty percent (50%) for a Cruise Event, if the total 
reduction of parking charges for the event exceeds ten thousand dollars ($10,000.00) for 
that Cruise Event, or for waiver of parking fees for a Cruise Event. 
 
 Other Promotional Activities: Requests for parking fee waivers or reductions for 
other vessel inaugurals and port-related promotional events may be considered on a 
case-by-case basis upon written application, subject to the above-referenced monetary 
limitations for approvals. 
 

All waivers granted under this authority will be included in the quarterly report 
required by Tariff Item No. 180. 


